
Malmesbury Park Primary School 
Termly Forecast 

Year 2 

Kestrels 
Miss Tucker 

Kingfishers 
Miss Pugh 

Owls 
Miss Milledge 

PE: Friday PE: Friday PE: Friday 

LAST TERM: 
During last term we enjoyed, ‘Recital’ and ‘Go Wild’ We covered work in 
English, D and T, Science and Maths.  
We enjoyed making our fridge cake and tasting different fruits, chocolates 
and biscuits.  
We learnt lots about different animals and really enjoyed the visit from all 
the different pets during our pet afternoon.  
Thank you for all your hard work, supporting your children with their 
Home Learning and their reading.  We saw some great models of animals 
which really brightened up our classrooms.  

THIS TERM: 
Over the coming term we will be enjoying new projects ‘SOS Titanic’  and 
‘Tena Koutou’ 
The children will be involved in studying English, History, Geography, 
Geography and Art.  
We are looking forward to learning about the Titanic and really enjoyed our 
recent trip to the museum. We are also looking forward to finding out about 
New Zealand.  
We are continuing to work hard on our reading, so please can you ensure 
your child reads every day to an adult at home (including the weekends!) 

DATES FOR YOUR 
DIARY: 
 
SATs week May 7tht 
2019 and May 20th 2019 
 
Titanic Parent Outcome 
May 23rd at 2.30pm. 
 
MAD week June 3rdh 

2019 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  
 

 

 

 


